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Shahid Ali/Regional Coordinator-KP

From: Laiba Saeed <laiba@ctc.org.pk>
Sent: Friday, December 31, 2021 2:06 PM
To: 'Shahid Ali/Regional Coordinator-KP'
Subject: FW: Ateeq ur Rehman explanation letter

 
 

From: Ateeq Afridi [mailto:ateeqafridi421@gmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, December 29, 2021 9:29 PM 
To: Laiba Saeed 
Cc: KAMAL, Muhammad; iqbalah@who.int; KHURSHID, Muhammad Naveed; skhan@who.int 
Subject: Re: Ateeq ur Rehman explanation letter 
 
Dear Laiba 
Greetings 
Kindly find the Attached screenshot of leave mail You can check the mail in which I took leave till December 
25 Approved by Dr Kamal Which is why I couldn't check the groups because I was on leave. 
Yesterday Nazim asked me for covid school data but due to non availability of half staff due to compensatory 
leave i couldn't collect the desired data. 
Today data was collected and shared with nazim dso. 
 
Thank you  
 
On Wed, Dec 29, 2021, 5:27 PM Laiba Saeed <laiba@ctc.org.pk> wrote: 

Dear Ateeq ur Rehman, 

  

Please find attached your explanation letter. 

  

Regards, 

Laiba Saeed 

Project Associate 


